
 

 
 

 

 
June 2024 

Dear CE Rose Families, 

 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I want to WELCOME all current and new students and families to C.E. 

Rose PreK-8! It’s a great place to be! Thank you for choosing our school for your child/ren. We can’t wait to get 

started and we are preparing for them to come to school.  Here is some information about our school: 

1. School starts @ 8:25 am 

a. Morning Supervision will begin by 7:45am 

2. School ends for K-6 at 2:40 pm (Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri.). 

3. School ends for 7th and 8th at 3:40 pm (Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri.)  

4. Wednesday dismissal for every grade is at 1:40 pm. 

5. Clear backpacks for all students this year (no mesh, please).  

6. Tennis shoes are to be worn only with uniforms (Please no Crocs. While our students love them, they 

aren’t safe or conducive for playing. We had issues with students twisting their ankles and their 

shoes would go flying off when playing sports).  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

It is very important that your child(ren) arrive to school on time every day. Tardiness has a negative impact on their 

learning. Please see enclosed information from TUSD on how attendance and office procedures are followed for 

tardiness and absences required by A.R.S. (Arizona Revised Statutes). Students that arrive after 8:30 am should be 

accompanied by an adult to sign in. Your child will receive a late pass to class.  If your child will be absent, please 

call Marie Huerta, School Registrar, at 908-4402 or Eunice Fierro, office assistant, at 908-4406. 

 
Safety is always a priority at C.E. Rose PreK-8.  Please remember that all doors to the school and gates will be 

locked during the school day.  All parents, volunteers, and visitors must sign-in at the front office if they have a 

planned meeting or are volunteering.  

 

We also ask that you please remember to use the appropriate drop off and pick up areas in front of the school. There 

is one entrance and one exit.  We ask that you please stay in your vehicle and the teacher or staff member will get 

your child(ren) for you.  Please follow all designated parking and no parking area signs.  At dismissal all students 

will be escorted to the designated area. 

 

All of us here at C.E. Rose PreK-8 are committed to providing the best education for your students. We need your 

involvement, ideas, and support. Feel free to call me at 908-4400 or email me at Alma.Carmona@tusd1.org. You 

can stay informed about our school and upcoming events by visiting our website at http://rosek8.tusd1.org 

 

 

Office Hours/Events: 

• Office Closed July 1st-5th   

• July office hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am -2:30pm 

o July 25th 

• CE Rose Registration Blitz, Thursday July 25, 2024 (5:30-7:00pm) 

• Ice Cream Social: Come meet and greet your teacher and get a sweet treat too! 

o Tuesday July 30th (5th-8th/Ex Ed./Electives Grades 2:30-3:30pm) 

o Wednesday July 31st (K-4th Grades 2:30-3:30pm) 

• Kinder Cafecito on the first day of school in the Library. 

• See you on the first day of school: Thursday August 1st! ☺ 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Carmona-Alday, Principal  

 

TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

C.E. ROSE PREK-8 SCHOOL 
710 W. Michigan St.  

Tucson, AZ  85714 

Alma L. Carmona-Alday, Principal 

Chantal Ralls, Assistant Principal 

Telephone: (520) 908-4400 

Fax: (520) 908-4401  
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